
June 16, 1975 
 
Dear José, 
 
In a recent note that I posted to you, I mentioned that I’ll be down to Bryn Mawr in the 
second half of July. I hope that my memory that you will be back then is correct. 
The dates of my stay there are settled now (I don’t think they were when I wrote my 
earlier note). I’ll be there from July 19th until July 25th; I’ll be staying again at Yildiz 
van Hulstryn’s though she herself will be away in another state for most of my stay 
this time. 
At the very least, while there I expect to reacquaint myself with some dialogues I’ve 
not read in a while. But I do hope for some talk with you. 
 
Sincerely, 
[Signatura] 
 


